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Bi-Annual Employee Climate Survey — Continued Discussion

Discussion continued regarding the output data and analysis from the most recent Bi-Annual Employee Climate
Survey. At this time, there does not appear to be concise areas that would have a need for the Commission’s
attention relating to the Staff Policies and Affairs. We are hoping to receive more data relating to history trends
from UOPD.

First Reading - Omsbud resolution

The Commission completed a first reading of the Omsbud resolution. Discussion pursued. A second reading
would be expected by the next Commission meeting on April 25. Chairman Sebek would confirm by email a final
version used for the second reading, discussion and recommendation.

Chairman Sebek adjourned the Commission at 3:20PM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mary Helmick

Vice Chair, Commission on Staff Policies and Affairs



